
Thank You! 

 

Thank you for volunteering to be a room parent at TCA North Elementary!  To 

help make your life easier, this information is being provided to you to describe 

and outline some of the room parent activities you may be asked to help with 

during your year. 

The primary purpose of the room parent is to support the teacher, make sure the 

teacher’s voice and plans are heard by all parents in the classroom and upon the 

teacher’s request, communicate with parents.  Room parents also help with 

building relationships with the parents in the class and coordinating parental 

involvement. 

In addition to supporting the teacher, the room parent also serves as the first 

point of contact on the classroom level for school events to engage parental 

support.  For these events, you will be working with your class level Room Parent 

Liaison (RPL) to ensure that all parents in the classroom have an opportunity to 

hear about and contribute to all school events.  

Each grade level has a Room Parent Liaison (RPL) that serves as the primary 

contact for school wide and grade level events for the classroom room parents.  

RPL’s work with school staff and administration to maintain a school wide focus in 

each grade level, then communicate with the Room Parents who in turn bring 

information to the classroom level.  The RPL for each grade is responsible for 

coordination and support of the school wide event, to ensure that each grade 

level has the opportunity to support the school as a whole.  North Elementary has 

many volunteer opportunities in addition to those in the classroom: Field Day, Art 

Show Support, Concerts, Friends of the Library, and the North Parent Partnership 

events! 

 

 


